SPECIAL MEETING--SPECIAL ASSESSMENT ROLL HEARING
APRIL 26, 1994

The special assessment roll hearing was called to order at
7 p.m. by Supervisor Edward Magnus. Also present for the
board were Sheila DiBerardino, Clerk; Jackie Hayes, Larry
Russell, Gary St. Charles, and Joanne Strahm, Trustees.
James Totten, Manager, was also present.

45 people were in the audience.

No written protests were received by the board. No verbal
protests on the Birch Run Township Water Extension #2 (Dixie
Highway and Birch Run Road area, and Northeast portion of
the township) and Maple Road Extension were received during
the meeting. The hearing was declared closed at 7:03 p.m.

Motion by DiBerardino, supported by Hayes to approve Resolution 94-7
confirming special assessment roll. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Hayes, supported by DiBerardino to approve Resolution 94-8
confirming special assessment roll. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Russell, supported by Hayes to approve Resolution 94-9
designating special assessment district. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by DiBerardino, supported by St.Charles to approve Resolution
94-10 establishing hearing on special assessment roll.
Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Russell, supported by Hayes to adjourn at 7:32 p.m.
Motion carried 6-0.

Sheila DiBerardino, Clerk
Birch Run Township



